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As a 5th generation Oregonian and US Navy veteran who was introduced to firearms 

in the Boy Scouts of America on my way to earning my Eagle Scout rank - this poorly 

aimed and written legislation is DEFINITELY not part of any solution! It is a solution 

looking for a problem! The problem is a small, ill informed population of citizens that 

do not currently own any firearms themselves, who falsely believe they would be 

safer if no one possessed firearms. 

 

As a DPSST trained and licensed Executive Manager certified professional, I also 

find this bill to be a solution looking for a problem. I see and hear little evidence that 

this is an issue worthy of legislation. 

 

Kill this bill! 


